
President’s Report: 

 

As you heard after last week’s meeting, we have made the decision not to hold our 

regular Club Meeting each Wednesday for the time being. 

 But that opens the opportunity to try something different and I hope all members 

will join us for our first online meeting on Wednesday. 

Date:                      Wednesday 25 March 

Time:                      7.45am – that’s the actual start time, so try and log on a minute 

    or 2 earlier so you don’t miss the start.  It will probably run for 

    about 30 mins 

Location:               You, sitting in front of your computer – BYO brekkie 

                               Click on the link that has been emailed to you 

                               Sound up, microphone on if you want to be heard 

  

This first one will be a trial, so hopefully you jump on board to see how it works. If 

members are interested, there are other ways to expand on it. Maybe in future we’ll 

be able to have a guest speaker as well. 

 As we all take responsibility for social distancing and come to terms with the      

impacts on jobs, the economy and how our collective lives are, and will be affected, 

as members of Frankston Sunrise there are a few things to keep in mind: 

1.       You are part of the Sunrise family. If you are unwell and/or need assistance 

and your fellow members can help, then reach out to us. Call me, call anyone on the 

board, call another member, just make sure we are aware of your situation. Your 

fellow Sunrise members will want to help. 

2.       Our ability to contribute within the broader community has been affected. But 

that doesn’t mean we can’t find other ways of doing so. Your Board is reaching out 

to others to look for areas of need where Sunrise might be able to assist. If you have 

ideas to discuss, bring them up at the Zoom meeting on Wednesday or give myself 

or Rosscoe a call to discuss. 

Clearly these are difficult times. Rather than stepping back from Rotary, it is        

important that we adjust and try new approaches. Social distancing we need to   

adjust to, social isolation is what we need to minimise. As Rotarians, that should be 

our aim moving forward. 

See (or at least hear) you online Wednesday 7.45am! 

Regards, 

Peter 

Next meeting: 

March 25th 

Zoom Meeting 
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Coming Events: 

2020: 

 

For up-to-date info 

please refer to the 

next page 

Last Week’s Guest Speaker: Mick Ellis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter, Mick And Shane 

 

Guest speaker Mick Ellis who is a journalist who works for the Herald Sun in 

the sub editing dept. Mick worked for many years with the ‘Inside Football’ 

publication and is quite an expert on all things ‘football’. His presentation was 

fantastic and created heaps of interest amongst the members as the lengthy 

question time attested to.  

 - Chairman Shane  



Coming Events/Save the Date!: 

 

Fri April 3rd, 2020  

Noel Bowman Memorial Golf Day  

- Eagle Ridge GC 

 

Sun 24 May, 2020 - TBC 

Rotary at the Football 

 

Sat 20 June - Sunday 21 June  

Car Rally 

 

Postponed to October  10 

Children of Ghana Charity Ball 

Mornington Race Course 

Tickets: $149 per head 

Looking for sponsors, donations and full club attendance 

 

Sunday 26 August, 2020 

Bunnings BBQ 

 

Sunday Oct 18th, 2020 

2nd Treadmill Challenge  

 

Saturday 28 November, 2020 

Bunnings BBQ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays &              

anniversaries this 

month: 

5/03/1949       

John Albery 71 

6/03/2000         

Ella Sharman 

10/03/1999    

Ryan Coppard 21 

17/03/1950      

Julie Brakele 

22/03/1951      

David Platten 69 

26/03/1960      

Joseph Russo 60 

28/03/1958     

Genevieve      

Thomas 

 

Rotary’s 4 Way Test: 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all 

concerned? 

3. Will it build  

GOODWILL &      

BETTER FRIEND-

SHIPS? 

4. Will it be         

BENEFICIAL to all             

concerned? 



Director’s Reports: 

Finance and Fundraising report 

These uncertain times created by the Covid 19 virus have caused the cancellation of various events, functions 

and fundraisers including the RC of Frankston Sunrise Charity Golf Day which was to be held on Monday the 

23rd March. Macca and his committee had done a sensational job of getting this major fundraiser ready to go 

only to have to pull the pin after5 months of work. We have had quite a few of the sponsors who have paid their 

fees, either donate them or leave the money with us to use when we run the event next time. We also had     

Peninsula Sports Medicine leave their donated massage vouchers with us along with Teds Cameras donation 

which was organized by Blinky Bill. We are very lucky to be surrounded by good generous people. 

The Ghana Ball has been rescheduled to October, the Rotary Frankston Football day has been cancelled in May 

and the Treadmill Challenge is still all go for October at this stage. 

We Have also had to cancel the Changeover which was to be held on July 11th . 

Finance and Fundraising Director: Shane T. 

 

On the Lighter Side: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Where in the World? 

 

Ross L. -  
 - 18th & 25th / March - Kimberley Cruise Darwin to Broome. 
 - 8th & 15th / April – Hobart Boating. 
 

Are you going to be away? Let Robert know when you will be away an where you are heading – even if 

it is only to make the rest of us jealous! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On this day in… March 25: 

  

Event: 1807 - The Slave Trade Act becomes law, abolishing the slave trade in the British Empire.  

1979 - The first fully functional Space Shuttle orbiter, Columbia, is delivered to the John F. Kennedy 

Space Centre to be prepared for its first launch. 1996 - The European Union’s Veterinarian Committee 

bans the export of British beef and its by-products as a result of mad cow disease. 

 

Births: 1915 - Ellen Clarke: Australian Naturalist. 1968 - Judith Lucy: Australian Comedian.            

1976 - Erika Heynatz: Australian actress. 1965 - Colin Lane: Australian Comedian. 

  

Deaths:  1979 - Robert Madgwick: Australian Colonel and academic (OBE - 1962, knighted in 1966, , 

Served two terms as Chairman of the Australian Broadcasting Commission, Influential proponent of 

adult learning and extension studies in tertiary education). 1980 - Milton H. Erickson: American psychi-

atrist and psychologist (Founding President of the American Society for Clinical Hypnosis). 2008 - Herb 

Peterson: American businessman, created the McMuffin.  

 

Please remember to invite your friends to like the club’s Facebook page. 

-  Plus when you see a new post, Like the post and share it with your friends! 

Link: https://www.facebook.com/rotaryfrankstonsunrise 

https://www.facebook.com/rotaryfrankstonsunrise/?ref=search&__tn__=%2Cd%2CP-R&eid=ARCq61SlARwYa9r6KhpjjyFuq2SPkhTm7zEuyowA8Q2Oj-1bYnbuo6nsQ6uaKoHqoHxwNBKWmQDtHcNV

